
Celebrating Innovation and Achievement in Fall 2024 
 

From: Nariman Farvardin, President
 

To: Stevens Students, Faculty and Staff
 

As we conclude another remarkable semester at Stevens, I invite you to watch the video above
highlighting our many achievements — from one of our largest classes in history and record research
funding to major philanthropic gifts and expanded global partnerships. 

I am deeply grateful for your dedication to excellence and innovation. Let us carry this momentum into
the new year. 

Warmest wishes for a restful and joyful winter break. 

Per aspera ad astra. 

View the End-of-Semester Address
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